
From: Bo Collins [mailto:bcollins@bnabank.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 1:06 PM 
To: Assessments 
Subject: Prepayments 
 
I'm okay with the prepayment of assessments but it seems that we should be 
able to take somekind of discount. 
 
James R Collins 
President 
BNA Bank 
New Albany, Ms. 
 


